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HB 3382 is a very dangerous bill that will give ports and industry the power to 

undermine our local and state land use authority.  It would make it not only 

impossible for communities to have a voice but would profoundly impact our ability to 

protect our environment and meet climate and livability goals at a time when our 

ecosystems are already stressed.  

Aren’t lawmakers supposed to safeguard our coastal and aquatic habitats?  

By supporting HB 3382, we are basically throwing away our statewide land use 

planning goals, administrative rules, local comprehensive plans, and local zoning 

regulations. 

Everything about HB 3382 is fundamentally wrong and should never be considered in 

our state. 

Please do NOT advance HB 3382 

 


